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TODDLER ROOM 


The Toddler class is having so much 
fun in the month of March!  We 
started the Month off with Dr. Seuss 
Day!  We’ve been reading Dr. Seuss 
books throughout the month.  We 
finished the alphabet and learned 
about letters W, X, Y and Z.  The 
toddlers have started learning about 
colors and have learned about the 
colors red and yellow so far.  We’ve 
had fun painting with watercolors.  
We enjoyed celebrating St. Patrick’s 
Day by dancing to Irish music and 
making Shamrock handprints.  We 
are all looking forward to Spring!  


Smiles,  

Ms. Lindsay, Ms. Jewellery and Ms. 
Paw Soe



 

         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1


Hello friends! We are so excited to say 
goodbye to winter and hello to spring! Please be 
sure to check your child’s orange cubby bin for 
seasonally appropriate extra clothes!! March is 
Woman’s history month so we are spending time 
learning about the amazing contributions women 
have made to our world! Of course we had a fun 
celebrating one of Ms. Laura’s favorite holidays 
St. Patrick’s day!!!! Our class continues working 
on our basics while learning to be kind little 
humans. We look forward to seeing what April 
brings!


With so much love,


Ms. Laura and Ms. Nora


     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2


Hello, friends!


	 Greetings, friends! Spring is here and our class is growing and 
changing with the season. We are cleaning and sprucing up our 
classroom with new books, toys, and artwork.


	 We also welcomed our new guinea pigs, Cinnamon and 
Marshmallow, new classmates Domingo and Greta, and a new 
teacher! We are so happy to have Mr. Sean with us. We look forward 
to growing together as a class with all of these exciting changes!


	 In class, we have been celebrating women’s history in the 
month of March by learning about amazing women like Eleanor 
Roosevelt, Susan B. Anthony, Ruth Bader Ginsburg, and Malala 
Yousafzai.


	 Reminder: We have Show & Share day each Friday. On these 
days students are welcome to bring any toys or other items they 
would like to share, but throughout the rest of the week these items 
should stay at home. Thank you!


With love,


Ms. Jen and Mr. Sean
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     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1


Good day Friends and Family!


	 We are finally in Spring! This month we had Erika 
and Elliot spring into a new year with them both turning 5 
years old. We have been talking a lot about the weather 
and wind this month. We've made windy mixed media, 
little leprechaun prints, as well as swirled tornadoes and 
stirred up some rice. 


	 Soon we'll have a parent come and talk about 
Passover. We'll be preparing for April as we finish up the 
water cycle.  We will start to look out at where it is and 
where it goes.  Make sure your kids are dressed well for 
any weather. If we all have rain boots and rain coats then 
we'll be outside. 


	 Also, please try to keep toys, cosmetics, and such 
home until Show and Share. This is the last day of the 
week your child will be there. 


	 Thank you for cooperating with us, and we always 
welcome visits. Next month is poetry month, if you would 
like to read any poetry for the kids, just let us know!


With gratitude, 

Mr. Will and Ms. Kuku
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